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ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone 907-265-4467 

Fax 907-265-2439 
HopeM@akrr.com 

 
 
February 15, 2022  
 
 
Addendum Number 1 
Request for Proposals No. 22-10-209608 
Seward Passenger Dock Replacement 
 
This Addendum is being issued to provide information as follows:  
 

 
Reference Materials for the Seward Passenger Dock Replacement are available at the 
following website:  http://www.railportseward.com/ see the link Reference Information 

 
Reference Materials are being provided without any representation or warranty by ARRC 
and are not intended to express the views or preferences of ARRC or any governmental 
entity.  Use of or reliance on the Reference Materials by Proposer is at its sole risk and 
discretion. 
 

 
This Addendum is issued for information purposes.  Acknowledgement of this Addenda in 
your firm’s Service Bid Form (Form 395-0132) is not required.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michele Hope 
Contract Administrator 
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